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Upcoming dates to note: 
May 17   Bake Sale – proceeds to Run for Water 
May 17   Lighthouse students to 4Cats Art Studio, leave here 10:15, there 11:45 
May 17   Meeting for Grade 8 parents interested in helping decorate for dance, 2:20 in Library 
May 18   “Blue” spirit day – dance at lunch - $1 – proceeds to Run for Water 
May 18   Non Quebec students to Galaxy Bowl, leave here 10:15, there 1:15 
May 19   Non Instructional Day – no school for students 
May 19   French 8’s return from Ottawa/Quebec 
May 22   Victoria Day – no school 
May 25   Bellavance/Vallely’s classes to SFU, leave here 8:30, there 1:00 
May 26   Drag Racing Day 
May 26   Lion King cast to MRC, leave here 10:30, there 2:00 
May 29 Grade 8 Honor Band Night at Abby Arts, 7:00 (13 Grade 8 band students at Abby Arts all day) 
 
PAC  

Hello, CDG Families!  
We have our annual Staff Appreciation Lunch coming up Friday, June 2. We’ve had a parent step up to coordinate (thank 
you!) and we now need some volunteers to help decorate that morning. We’d like volunteers there around 10am. If you’re 
available to help out, please drop us an email at cdgpac@gmail.com. 
AND we need food contributions. We’ve set up our event online to help us keep track of what’s coming in. We’ve started 
with some ideas, but we encourage you to be creative! The theme is International. 
http://www.luckypotluck.com/potluck/June2017StaffAppreciation Please help us show CDG Staff how appreciated they are! 
Find an item you would like to make or sign up for your choice. Drop off items at the office with your child on Friday, June 
2nd. If possible, bring hot dishes in a crock pot by 11am. Thanks! 
 
Grade 8 Dance! 
Reminder that our Grade 8 Dinner/Dance on Friday, June 16th is fast approaching and we need your help. We need parents 
to create a special room, using our gym, for our party. If you are interested in helping out please join us in the library 
Wednesday, May 17th at 2:20 p.m. for a short meeting. If you have any questions regarding the meeting, please feel free to 
contact me anytime at paul_lilly@sd34.bc.ca Thank you! Paul Lilly 
 
District App 
Have you downloaded the District App yet? It’s a great way to be notified of upcoming events at our school – see here for 
further information: http://www.sd34.bc.ca/news/new-abby-schools-app-released 
 
Pay School Trips/Fees Online 
Reminder that our district is making it possible for parents to pay for items such as fees and field trips online 
https://schoolcashonline.com/ 
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